
 

 

TO:  WCSD Board of Education 
FROM: Dr. Monica Kelsey-Brown, Superintendent 
DATE:  July 31, 2025 
 
RE:  Expulsion Hearing Officer for the 2025-2026 School Year. 
   
The administration is recommending that we continue with Jon Anderson of Husch Blackwell Law Firm as the 
expulsion hearing officer for the 2025-2026 school year.  Attorney Anderson has served the district well 
through these services and is very timely and thorough in his review and reporting of findings.   

Proposal for expulsion hearing officer services: 
  

• Pre-Hearing: 
o Calculation of time, scheduling (no cost) 

  

• Hearing with Stipulation: 
o run hearing and write decision 

 (actual time not to exceed $825) 

  

• Hearing without Stipulation: 
o run hearing and write decision 

 (actual time) 

 

 


